
From: Lily Cogdill
To: 'Roberts, John'robertsj@aging.sc.gov
CC: Washington, Cherylcwashington@aging.sc.gov

'Ellison, Ruchelle'rellison@aging.sc.gov
'Brown, Barbara'Barbara.Brown@admin.sc.gov

Date: 5/30/2017 12:33:52 PM
Subject: Parking

Hey,
 
I received a call from Barbara with Parking Services regarding payroll deductions for Debbie Parker and Tori Beth 
(Victoria) Black. Barbara is requesting to stop the payroll deduction for Debbie Parker and start the payroll deduction 
for Tori Beth (Victoria) Black.
 
Thank you,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
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